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Regarding the case of "Good Liver Clinic(好心肝診所 ) suspected of 

illegally administering vaccination", Taiwan Taipei District Prosecutors 

Office explained the investigation process 

On June 9, 2011, Taiwan High Prosecutors Office instructed Taiwan Taipei 

District Prosecutors Office (TTDPO) to investigate the case. TTDPO had 

assigned prosecutors to form the "epidemic prevention and treatment 

investigation team" as soon as possible. In addition, TTDPO worked with 

relevant executive authorities to find out whether the persons involved 

were criminally responsible. If they were found to be administratively 

responsible, TTPDO would hand over the case to the executive authorities 

concerned. 

In order to properly and quickly clarify the facts and legal relations, TTDPO 

held a project meeting on June 10, 2011. TTDPO would actively collect 

evidences and promptly investigate. In addition, prosecutors from Agency 

Against Corruption, Ministry of Justice Investigation Bureau, Taipei City 

Field Office, Investigation Bureau, Zhongzheng First Precinct, Taipei City 

Police Department and other agencies also participated this meeting. 

These agencies will obtain evidences and information from the National 

Health Insurance Administration, Taipei City Government, Good Liver 

Clinic. Furthermore, so far TTDPO have alredy video-examined 12 

witnesses, hoping to find out the truth. 


